
	

	

	
Dear	Industry	Colleagues,	
	
At	each	Geosynthetic	conference	we	have	held	an	informal	meeting	of	Association	
executives	and	their	respective	Chairs	or	Presidents	to	exchange	ideas,	discuss	our	activities	
and	find	ways	to	work	together.	I	would	like	to	organize	another	meeting	of	this	nature	for	
the	Geosynthetics	conference	this	February	11-13,	2019	in	Houston,	TX.	We	generally	meet	
for	1.0	–	1.5	hour.	Each	organization	will	give	a	five	minute	(or	less)	summary	of	what	their	
group	is	working	on.	From	there,	the	organizations	can	look	for	ways	to	work	together	or	
support	each	other.	Many	fruitful	alliances	have	come	from	previous	meetings.	I	have	
expanded	the	group	of	invitees	to	include	some	new	groups.	
		
In	speaking	with	Tim	Stark	at	FGI,	we	thought	that	Monday,	February	11,	2019	during	the	
lunch	hour	might	work	the	best	for	a	meeting	of	this	type.	Would	this	time	work	for	the	
majority	of	people	here?	If	not,	please	let	me	know	the	dates/times	that	would	work	for	
you.	
		
I	know	some	organizations	hold	year-end	elections.	If	there	is	a	change	in	your	leadership,	
kindly	forward	this	email	to	the	new	representatives.	I	have	invited	the	organizations	listed	
below.	If	I	missed	anyone,	I	apologize.	Kindly	let	me	know	who	to	contact	and	I	will	send	
them	an	invitation.	
		
Fabricated	Geomembrane	Institute	(FGI),	Rippling	Waters	Orphanage,	Geosynthetic	
Materials	Association	(GMA),	Geosynthetic	Institute	(GRI),	IGS-North	America,	International	
Geosynthetics	Society	(IGS),	International	Association	of	Geosynthetic	Installers	(IAGI);	
Erosion	Control	Technology	Council	(ECTC);	Geosynthetic	News	Alerts	(GNA),	
geosynthetica.net,	Geosynthetics	magazine,	and	last	but	not	least	–	the	man	from	around	
the	world,	Boyd	Ramsey.	I	included	Boyd	as	he	works	with	many	organizations	from	around	
the	world	and	he	has	great	insight.	
		
Jonathan	–	please	forward	this	to	Keith	Gardner	–	I	don’t	have	his	address.	
Bob	–	please	forward	this	to	George	
		
Warmest	Regards,	
		
Laurie	L.	Honnigford	
		
Laurie	L.	Honnigford,		Principal	
		

	
		
Telephone:	+1	(720)	353-4977				|					Email:	laurie@honnigford.com	
	
Please	note	–	New	Address:	
8601	W.	Cross	Drive,	Suite	F5		#220	
Littleton	CO		80123	
USA	


